
 

 

 

Mr. Anil Joseph                                                                                                                 Date: 08th Aug 2023 

Secretary-General 

IP20YS Kochi 2023 

Kerala INDIA 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

SUBJECT: INTERNATIONAL PEACE20 YOUTH SUMMIT, KOCHI  

Dear Shri. Anil Joseph ji, 

 

Y20 is the official youth engagement group of the G20, composed of young leaders from the G20 members. 

Y20 India will act as a platform for dialogue and negotiations among young leaders in India and around the 

world, who will come together to address the challenges facing our generation and strive to make a positive 

impact on the world. 

With reference to your request to support India's G20 Presidency and amplify Y20 to the Youth of Kerala and 

the world through the International Peace20 Youth Summit in Kochi, we hereby grant you permission to use 

the logo of Y20 and G20 for the promotion of the International Peace20 Youth (IP20Y) Summit scheduled at 

JT Pac, Choice School on August 11 and 12 at Kochi, Kerala, India. This Summit we hope would prepare the 

ground and invite, involve and engage the Youth of Kerala for a Y20 Youth Festival post IP20Y Summit. In 

this regard, I appreciate your invitation extended to me to speak to the youth and amplify the Y20 activities 

during the Opening Session as a Panelist of IP20Y Summit in Kochi on 12 August. This is in continuation of 

Y20 India’s continual attempt to materialise this opportunity to give momentum to the Hon’ble Prime Minister 

Shri Narendra Modi Ji’s idea of “Janbhagidari”. 

We are eagerly looking forward to work with you. 

 

Warm Regards, 

 

Abhishek Malhotra 

Secretary, Partnerships and Finance 

 


